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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Monday, May 21, 2012 5:12 PM
To: 'Woody Lovejoy'
Cc: ProTech; ProTech Consulting
Subject: RE: Extension - 969 San Pablo Avenue

Woody, 
 
That would be fine.  You have kept me updated with the work and it looks like decent progress is being made.  Please use this 
email to document ACEH concurrence with the request to extend the submittal deadline to July 2.  I'll update Geotracker 
shortly. 
 
Mark Detterman 
Senior Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm 
 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Woody Lovejoy [mailto:slovejoyjr@tcg-international.com] 
Sent: Thursday, May 17, 2012 12:39 PM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: ProTech; ProTech Consulting 
Subject: Extension - 969 San Pablo Avenue 
 
Mark: 
 
We need to request an extension for submittal of the SVS report from 1 June to 1 July.  We have completed the fieldwork, but 
have not received the lab results as of yet, so we won't have sufficient time to review and write a report. 
 
The SRS/PPS report will be submitted by 1 June as requested. 
 
Thanks 
Woody Lovejoy 
The Consulting Group/TCG International LLC/ProTech-North Bay 
394 Cecilia Way, Tiburon, CA 94920 
Direct Tele: 415.381.2560 
Direct Fax: 415.381.1741 
Mobile: 650.714.4200 
Email: protech@tcg-international.com 
Main Tele: 650.569.4020 
Main Fax: 650.569.4023 
Hdqtrs: 1208 Main Street, Redwood City, CA 94063 
 
Consider the environment before printing this e-mail. 
 
The information contained in this message is privileged and confidential intended only for the use of the addressee. 
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If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible to deliver it to the intended 
recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution and copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. 
If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately by telephone at 415.381.2560 


